
Fairfield Public Schools 
Fairfield, CT 06825 

 

 

 

 
TO:    Dr. David Title and Members of the Board of Education 

 

FROM:   Salvatore Morabito 

 

DATE: March 7, 2013 

 

RE:  Osborn Hill Quarterly Testing Results 

 

 

 

This letter is to notify you that the Fairfield Public School District has received the results of the 

quarterly follow-up testing for Polychlorinated Biphenyl (PCB) at Osborn Hill School conducted 

on February 18, 2013.  This testing consisted of air and wipe samples taken in a portion of the 

interior spaces previously tested this past summer.  In addition, an inspection was made of 

previously encapsulated surfaces to ensure that these engineering controls are intact and are 

effective. 

 

I am happy to report that all of the air and wipe samples documented levels well below the EPA 

recommended limits and that the inspection of the encapsulated surfaces shows them to be intact 

and effective.  

 

The analytical results that were attached to the AMC Report will be posted on the Fairfield 

Public Schools’ website.  The Central Office Administration and the Osborn Hill School 

Principal will keep PCB test reports on file per State regulations. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the specialized cleaning or the PCB testing, 

please feel free to contact me at (203) 255-7363. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
c:  Meg Brown 
 Central Office Administration 

 Sands Cleary 






















































































































